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Carrie Nicol 
Head Teacher 
Education and Families 
Berryhill Primary School and Nursery 
Hillcrest Avenue 
Wishaw 
ML2 7RB 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
All stages are participating in a Developing the Young Workforce enterprise ‘Berryhill is the Business’. 
Each room will receive £20 to start a business of their choice from ‘scratch’. The children have to 
decide on a company name, logo and slogan. Each child has a role within the business. 
 
The businesses will sell their products at the Christmas Fayre on 15th December. Your child will have 
an opportunity to buy products from each class on this date. 
 
This is a competition to see which class makes the most profit. All money will be added to the school 
fund to help subsidise school activities. The winning class will receive a prize. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Susan Clelland and The Enterprising Workforce 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


